
Both AM and PM hybrid learning cohorts will pick up meals
(breakfast and lunch) outside the classroom as they leave for the
day. 

AM cohorts will take lunch and eat at home.
PM cohorts will pick up meals for the following day that are to be
eaten at home the next day (i.e. pick up Thursday's meal on
Wednesday as they leave for the day. Monday lunches will be
brought home on Fridays). PM cohort students should be sure to
eat before attending school in the afternoon as there will not
be an opportunity to eat lunch on campus.

On Wednesdays, all students will pick up meals at the Dana Grab and
Go drive through.
If students want weekend meals, they must pick them up from Dana on
Fridays as weekend meals will not be served at elementary sites.
If any student is 100% distance learning (i.e. is not enrolled in any
hybrid cohort or is in grades 6-8), all meals can be picked up at Dana's
Grab and Go from 11:45 AM to 1:15 PM on Monday - Friday.
Please note: School sites will only serve meals for students enrolled and
attending their specific hybrid cohort for the specific instructional day.
School sites will not allow meal pick up for students attending another
site or distance learning (see above bullet point).

During our physical reopening, all site kitchens will be open. However,
students will not eat on campus. Instead, students and parents/caretakers
can expect the following procedures: 

FREE BREAKFAST & LUNCH
FOR ALL CHILDREN 

( 18 & UNDER)

Starting March 29thStarting March 29thStarting March 29th


